
The Arkansas Educator Deans and Directors met virtually on January 17, 2025. At that meeting,
Dr. Donny Lee requested that an Arkansas Dean be nominated to replace Victoria Groves-Scott.
The group unanimously approved  Dr. Charlotte White-Write from Henderson State University
as the nomination for the Profesional Licensure Standards Board. This vote is reflected in the
minutes from January 17th. 

I write this letter in my capacity as the elected chair of the Arkansas Educator Deans and
Directors Committee. Thank you for your time. 

C. Neelie Dobbins, PhD

C. Neelie Dobbins

Chair, Arkansas Educator Deans and Directors

Regards,
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Re: PLSB Nomination - Charlotte White-Write


